
ShareRidge are still awaiting easing of the Governments current COVID-19

restrictions before we are in a position to announce a start date.

As part of the upcoming works on O’ Connell Street, we will be carrying out

Property Condition Surveys on the externals of all of the buildings located adjacent

to the works. 

 

We will also be carrying out Condition Surveys on the basements which run

underneath O’Connell Street. We will be contacting these individuals premises

separately to organise these surveys.

 

Prior to works commencing on site, we will also be photographing the existing

Street and we will carry this out each month for the duration of the job to show the

"before and after" and to record the progress
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UPDATE:

O’CONNELL STREET– PHASE 1

Should you have any queries in relation to the works, please do not hesitate to contact our
Project Manager or Public Liaison officer on the details below

If you would like to be included in communications from ShareRidge on this project,
please send an email to:  Limerickoconnellstreet@shareridge.ie

Project Manager |  Barry Lane | 086 066 8435 | blane@shareridge.ie
Public Liaison  | Neasa Macnamara | 086 068 0011 | nmacnamara@shareridge.ie


